
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, Year 2 have been focussed on preparing for the end of Key Stage 1 SATs tests. 

There were 4 tests:  two reading papers and two Maths papers. The reading paper test the 

children’s reading comprehension. The maths papers mental maths and problem solving skills.  

The children took their tests in small groups and had the whole of May to complete them. The 

children worked really hard to learn the skills needed to complete the tests. Well done to all the 

children in Year 2 for their hard work and determination to do well. 

We have also started learning about Quest stories this half term. We have read the book ‘Lost and 

Found’ by Oliver Jeffers and wrote our own fantastic versions of the story. In fact, one retelling of 

the story, written by Tise, was the basis for the Year 2 assembly on 18th May 2023. The children 

learned facts about penguins and the North Pole and learned how to perform a funny song about 

penguins.  

The Science topic for this half term was ‘Growing Plants’. We planted vegetable seeds that 

germinated in the school greenhouse. The seedlings were then planted in a plant box in the school 

garden. When the vegetables are fully grown, we will enjoy the ‘fruits’ of our labour by sampling 

our home-grown vegetables. At the start of the next half of the summer term, we will visit Kew 

Gardens to see the amazing plants and flowers that are grown there.  We are looking forward to 

our class trip. 

   

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


